
 

 

 

 

 

Cir No.: STS/01/2020-21         3
rd

 April 2020 (Friday) 
 

‘For the LORD gives wisdom; from his mouth come knowledge and understanding’ 

Dear Parents, 

We feel elated to welcome all our dear students to the new academic session: 2020-21.  

We are happy to have each one of you along in this journey of empowering the children. It’s the time of the 

year to renew our commitment of transforming every child under our aegis into an all-rounder. You know 

that the whole country is under nationwide lockdown. In this trying and testing time, we are not able to meet 

our beloved students but this will not deter us from working towards our commitments.  

Let’s make this quarantine time effective in the interest of continuous growth and learning of the students. 

We, at St.Thomas’ School, Dwarka would ensure that academics and learning isn’t put to a halt.  

For this we will be using various digital platforms and we plan to start online classes for the students of 

classes Nur-IX w.e.f April 7, 2020. Online teaching is already in practice for classes X and XII.  

For classes Nur-VIII, a weekly schedule will be shared by the new class teachers through whatsapp groups 

to be formed and Cloud 9 app. For Class IX daily schedule will shortly be shared with you.  

Kindly note: 

1. The subject teachers would be teaching through videos and power point presentations followed by 

worksheets and practice papers (to be checked when the school reopens).  

2. These worksheets would be available on the WhatsApp group as well as our parent portal.  

3. The teachers will take due care to solve the queries of the students related to their subject.  

4. The pace of teaching would be comfortable and as per the understanding of the students. 

Kindly check the parent portal (cloud 9) and the school website on regular basis.  

Looking forward to your co-operation.  

Stay Indoors.  

Stay Safe and healthy. 

 

 

 

Ms. Meneka I. Singh 

  HoS 

 


